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Key Dates 

•  Monday 30-10-23 

Year 9 & 11  school  

photos 

•  6-11-23 

Y11 Exam week begins 

(see the last page of  

bulletin for revision  

support) 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on: 

 

Facebook 

 

The Appleton School      

  

 

Instagram 

 

The Appleton School 

Congratulations to all pupils in Year 7, 8 and 9 for your achievement points that you have earned since 

the start of the academic year.  

House Grand Total 

Austen 
5772 

Nightingale 5316 

Tull 
4432 

Turing 
4859 

Grand Total 
16607 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100092834206251
https://www.instagram.com/theappletonschool/
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Essex ActivAte Half Term Programme  

Welcome to the Essex ActivAte booking page for Basildon, Brentwood, 
Castle Point and Rochford! 

The half term clubs are funded through Essex County Council to provide 
free places for school aged children who are eligible for benefits based 
free school meals and children from ‘low income’ working families to book 
onto our clubs. 

Please head back to the central booking page to view our SEND and sec-
ondary half term clubs. 

We are pleased to be able to provide a free, nutritious meal for all children 
on benefit based free school meals. For more information and meal plans, 
please contact the club directly. If you make the decision to send your 
child in with a packed lunch, please make sure it's as healthy and nutri-
tious as possible. 

https://www.activeessex.org/children-young-people/essex-activate/south-essex-activate-bookings-

GENERAL NOTICES 

Thank you to everyone that attended our Sixth Form Open Evening, we welcomed 

well over 350 people through our doors. The enthusiasm from our Year 11s and 

our Year12/13 helpers was infectious, there were great questions being asked and 

everyone seemed to have an enjoyable evening—the two hours flew by. 

 

Thank you to all of our helpers in Year 9, 10, 12 and 13 without you the evening 

would not have been so successful! 

 

For more information about our Sixth Form, admissions and subject offering then 

please see our website: https://theappletonschool.org/sixth-form/appleton-sixth-form  

Sixth Form Open Evening 

Year 9 and Year 11 students will have their school photographs on Monday 30th 

October, please ensure your son/daughter arrives in school with correct uniform for 

these pictures.  

School Photographs 

Punctuality is an important life skill, we need to equip our students with this vital 

skill to help prepare them for the world of work. Students arriving late will receive a 

same day sanction during social time.  

 

We do appreciate that unexpected circumstances, outside of your control, can  

occur in the morning; if this does happen and it will cause your son/daughter to be 

late then please contact the school. 

Lateness 

https://www.activeessex.org/children-young-people/essex-activate/south-essex-activate-bookings-october-half-term-2023/
https://theappletonschool.org/sixth-form/appleton-sixth-form
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Shout outs 

A few shout outs below from Miss Beardsell:  

 

English  

 
9Y5 - Lilly and Chloe have been working together to make useful revision notes in the 

back of their books, have kept up to date with homework tasks and are becoming 

more confident to contribute in class.  

 

CAPE  
10.03 - Chase, Frankie and Vlada produced clear and informative posters to celebrate 

Black History Month. (Photos attached.)  
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Shout outs 

Mrs Benson gives a shout out to: 

 
Freya Whale in Beauty ( 1004) -received 100% in her half term topic test and demon-

strates a mature and positive attitude to learning. 

Mrs Eaglesmith gives a shout out to 

 
Oluwakemi in 10.10 for having the most incredible and expansive vocabulary when we 

play free rice in form time.  

Miss Graystone gives a shout out to 

 
Gilberta Biney in 7y1 Maths just presented a phenomenal piece of work in maths. As a 

stretch challenge for the end of term for Mean Median Modes and Range students 

were tasked with a homework to create a survey and collect their own data which 

they needed to analyse and summarise in lesson by finding the MMMR and discuss what 

the findings mean. Gilberta's question had been "how many healthy homemade meals 

do you eat in a week". Gilberta presented the findings to the class in a fun, informative 

and entertaining way.  

 

Miss Pert gives a shout out to 

 
The U14s girls football team beat Beauchamps 3-1 in their Essex Cup Fixture. Great 

performances all round, with goals coming from Chloe Banham, Abigail Barber and 

Rosa Brin 

Mrs Bowen wants to give a shout out to: 
 
Year 7 

Mrs Bowen's Year 7 Computer Science Class - Positive attitude to learning and excellent work 

in their Black History Month lesson. They looked at the work of Gladys West and the im-

portance it had in GPS technology. 

Year 9 

Chloe Banham and Jamie Bean - Excellent Work on their Black History Month lesson in Com-

puter Science - highlighting the benefits and drawbacks of facial recognition technology. 

Year 10 

Jake Humphries, Ross Bowers, Billy Johnson, Finn Wightman and George Ponting-Day for top 

marks in their Boolean Logic End of Topic Test in GCSE Computer Science. 

Year 11 

Nicholas Skinner, Thomas Cresswell and Kieran Hammond for working above their target in 

their Systems Software End of Topic Test in GCSE Computer Science. 
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Back to normal... 

It has been fantastic to get back to normal, the food technology rooms have incredible 

aromas wafting through the corridors, DT workshops with the smell of sawdust, the 

sound of the piano through I block and that distinctive smell as soon as you enter the 

Science area. Practical subjects across the school have been eager to get back to doing 

what they do best, giving the students hands-on experiences of the subjects they love. 

Below are some images from Year 7 Food Tests in Science. 
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We are excited to launch the new MindCare@Appleton website, spearhead by Ms Sangha our Head 

of Wellbeing and support. This webpage is for our students to help their wellbeing and mental 

health, and it is informed by the results from the Student Surveys conducted last term. 

 
Please click here to access it. students will need to log in using their school google accounts to  

access it.  

 

 

 

 

At the Appleton School, your child's emotional wellbeing is important to us. 

 
With the current situation in school, we understand that your child may be experiencing some  

anxiety, or have some worries adapting to some of the temporary changes we have had to make in 

school. 

 
If, you feel your child may need some support with their wellbeing, or would benefit from further 

intervention, then please feel free to contact me at the following email address: in-

fo@theappletonschool.org where it can then be forwarded onto Mrs Benson. 

 
Where appropriate, Mrs Benson will work with your child, either remotely or in person in order to 

support them. If necessary, Mrs Benson is able to signpost parents/carers to other members of staff 

or external organisations. 

 
May we remind you that if you have any Safeguarding concerns, then these should be directed to the 

school Safeguarding Team, in accordance with the school's Safeguarding Policy. This information can 

be found on the school website. 

 

https://sites.google.com/theappletonschool.org/mindcareappleton/home
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Essex Local Offer Roadshows 



 

Anyone for Tennis? 



 

Croft Road 

Benfleet 
Essex 

SS7 5RN 

 
Phone: 

01268 794215 
 

Email: 

info@theappletonschool.org 
 

Website: 

www.theappletonschool.org 
 

THE APPLETON 

SCHOOL 

Autumn Term Dates 

Friday 20th October non pupil day  

Monday 23rd October– 27th October Half Term 

Wednesday 20th December last day of term 

 

GCSE Revision Resources 

 

We have provided a wide range of resources to aid your son/daughter when it comes to 

their revision for each of their examination subjects.  

http://www.theappletonschool.org/students/revision-resources 

 
Quick Links 

 
Edulink 

 

ParentMail 
 

Google Drive 

 
Satchel One 

 
Microsoft Teams 

 
Never Acceptable 

 

 

A-Level Revision Resources 

We have provided a wide range of resources to aid your son/daughter when it comes to 

their revision for each of their examination subjects.  

http://www.theappletonschool.org/sixth-form/student-life/ks5-resources 

Spring  Term Dates 

Thursday 4th January 24  students return 

Monday 19th February –23rd February  Half  Term 

Friday 8th March  non pupil day 

Thursday 28th march  last day of  term 

Summer Term Dates 

Monday 15th April  students return 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May-31st  May Half Term 

Friday 19th July last day of term 

http://www.theappletonschool.org/sixth-form/student-life/ks5-resources
http://www.theappletonschool.org/students/revision-resources
https://www.edulinkone.com/#!/login
https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/#core/login
https://accounts.google.com/AccountChooser?service=writely
https://www.satchelone.com/
https://teams.microsoft.com/
https://swgfl.org.uk/whisper/tas1/
http://www.theappletonschool.org/sixth-form/student-life/ks5-resources

